
 

 

 
April 1, 2013 

Nippon Paper Industries Co., Ltd. 
 
 

Nippon Paper Industries Announces Listing 
on First Section of Tokyo Stock Exchange 

 

Nippon Paper Industries Co., Ltd. announces that it completed its merger with Nippon Paper Group, Inc. 
with Nippon Paper Industries Co., Ltd. as surviving company, on April 1, 2013 and listed on the First 
Section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange on the same day. The Company respectfully asks its stakeholders 
for their continued support. 
 

Nippon Paper Industries is preparing its consolidated results forecast for the fiscal year ending March 31, 
2014, which it plans to disclose on May 15, 2013 with the consolidated results of Nippon Paper Group, 
Inc. for the fiscal year ended March 31, 2013. The projected consolidated results for Nippon Paper Group, 
Inc. for the fiscal year ended March 31, 2013, announced on November 7, 2012, remain unchanged. 
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